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A single safety day was held at the Polotsk Central
Medical Center

On September 21, 2023, as part of the Unified Safety Day, a meeting was held between the
labor collective of the RUE “Polotsk CSMS” and an employee of the Novopolotsk city
emergency department; lectures were given on the topic “Safety at work and at home”,
“Dual-use structures”.

The listeners were informed about the procedure for using a fire extinguisher, demonstrated
the “Help is Nearby” mobile application from the Ministry of Emergency Situations, talked
about the benefits of API, emergency statistics for the first half of 2023, etc. 32 employees
of the enterprise took part in the event.



